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Comments: I am writing to object to the above project.Mines in the past have created vast pollution which is still

to be cleaned up.This project would put the Frank Church-River of no Return Wilderness at risk, also the East

Fork of the South Fork of the Salmon River putting salmon,bull trout and steelhead at risk, all endangered

species.

The wilderness evaluation downplays the impacts of the roads which at best would only be about 100 feet from

the wilderness boundary and at worse enter the wilderness itself. More pollution which would impact wildlife and

could enter streams within the wilderness.Which is the last thing this lightly visited area needs.

Please deny the permit for Perpetua Resource's Stibnite Gold Project and insist they finish cleaning the mine

site.

Thank you.


